Krystal Gonchar

From: Michael Blackford

Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 10:09 AM
To: Krystal Gonchar

Subject: FW:

KG,

I've received the email below regarding the application from Big Sky Realty on Johnstown Rd. Can you add it
to the PCfile? Please and thanks.

MICHAEL BLACKFORD

City Planner & Zoning Administrator
Planning, Building, and Zoning Department

PN
e

Gahanna

CITY OF GAHANNA

200 S. Hamilton Rd.

Gahanna, Ohio 43230
614.342.4029
michael.blackford@gahanna.goy
www.gahanna.qov

From: dark manchesterx98 <gilgraham99@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:56 AM

To: Michael Blackford <Michael.Blackford@gahanna.gov>
Subject:

Please reconsider zoning for that big air lic on Johnstown road tht will ruin the neighborhood by bringing more traffic on
an already packed road along with destroying a natural scene with classic architecture all around




